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Physical Education 
 Dress Code  

from September 2022 
 
 
All students in Year 7, 8 and 9 are expected to wear the following for their PE lessons:  
 

• School branded PE polo shirt  

• Black PE shorts or jogging bottoms 

• Black or white sports socks 

• Trainers with laces (Velcro style footwear is inappropriate for safety reasons) 
 
Should students wish to wear a warm top for PE lessons as well as the polo shirt, a school 
branded black PE jumper is also available. Students will no longer be able to wear any other 
warm top in their PE lessons.  
 
Over the next two years, Year 10 and 11 students will be expected to also wear branded PE 
kit as the younger years move up through the school. At present, they have the option to 
purchase the branded kit or continue to wear the old PE kit as follow:  

• Navy, black, red, white or grey T-shirt  

• Navy, black, red, white or grey Sweatshirt (no hood) 

• Navy, black, red, white or grey sport shorts or jogging bottoms 
 
An image of the PE jumper, PE Polo Shirt and the unisex and female cut blazers can be found 
below: 

 
 

 

We request the full support of parents/carers in ensuring that students remove all items of 
jewellery before participating in physical activity, for safety reasons. Students are also advised 

against bringing items of great monetary or sentimental value to school. 


